Owen, David

From: Mark Shelford (Cllr)
Sent: 13 February 2018 11:52

To: reviews

Subject: Bath Ward Boundry Review

Dear Sir.

Lyncombe is a distinct and separate community to Widcombe and always has been, and that Entry Hill has always looked towards and been part of Lyncombe in community terms rather than Combe Down. Spitting Bear Flat Community into 3 Wards was very surprising and has upset the local community.

Whilst I understand that the status quo cannot remain may I suggest you keep the ward as it is expect to Add Alexandra Park and allotments and Beechencliff School grounds to Lyncombe, add the length of Greenway Lane to Rose mount road. Remove everything South of a line south of Handford Square to Odddown s ports centre. This would better reflect the various Lyncombe community groups.

Fare Thee Well

Mark
Mark Shelford
Councillor Lyncombe